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DEBATING AND PUBLIC SPEAKING
MISA Debating
Round Two of the MISA Year 7 and 8 Debating Competition was held on Tuesday of this week. Our
Year 8 team narrowly lost to St. Francis Catholic College, and our Year 7 team won against Mount
Annan Christian College.

MISA Year 9 Youth of the Year
Our Year 9 candidates are preparing to demonstrate their awareness of local, national and
international affairs as they participate in this public speaking competition next Thursday, 25th
August. I have been so impressed with the team approach Year 9 have shown for this event, with
a number of students supporting their preparation with research and feedback.

Call out for adjudicators!
We would welcome adjudicators from our alumni or parent community to be involved in our
growing debating program at THAC. Please email Mrs Rodriguez if you are interested in
adjudicating or coaching.
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